[image: L:\dstivarius\My Pictures\logo.png]	O’Leary Dental Office
[image: L:\dstivarius\My Pictures\2017 ADA PHOTO\001.JPG]
Dr. Kevin O'Leary 
2004 West Court Street
Janesville, WI  53548
(608)758-2004	

Dr. O’Leary wants to welcome you to his dental practice!
He is truly humbled to be of service to you. He welcomes all his patients with his unique playfulness and sense of humor. Although his passion is your dental care and rehabilitation; it is the relationships that he develops with his patients that he truly thrives upon. 

Dr. O’Leary was born and raised in Janesville.  He graduated in 1991 from Marquette University Dental School in Milwaukee, WI and opened the O’Leary Dental Office in August of 1992 where he has been in practice for 24 years.  His office is located at 2004 West Court Street, Janesville, WI 53548.

Dr. O’Leary provides General family dentistry, but He also received specialized training and certification in Cosmetic dentistry which helps restorations look better, as well as, provides Smile makeovers.  He is also trained and certified in Neuromuscular dentistry which helps patients with TMJ, jaw pain, and untreatable headaches. You may learn more about the services offered at the O’Leary Dental Office, as well as, new patient forms by logging onto www.Olearydental.com .    

For your convenience, we are enclosing the new patient paperwork so you can complete the forms before hand and bring the forms to your appointment.  We are also enclosing your appointment card with the date and time of your appointment. Your dental needs are our top priority! We have reserved a time slot dedicated to meet your dental needs.  We value your time and try our very best to stay on time.  If you are unable to make the scheduled appointment please call our office and we will be happy to reschedule your appointment. 

Until your scheduled appointment, if you experience a dental emergency, just call our office (608)758-2004 and Dr. O’Leary will have the phone number that he can be reached at after hours and on weekends.

We look forward to meeting you!  Thank you for choosing O’Leary Dental Office.
Thank you for entrusting us with your care.

Kevin S. O’Leary,  D.D.S.
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